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Evergreen Elementary School

Greetings Evergreen Families,

This month:
May 2nd: FAMILY MULTICULTURAL

NIGHT
May 9th: SPRING CARNIVAL

May 13th: PTO 2:30
May 20th: BOGO BOOK FAIR ALL

WEEK
May 20th: Site council 3:00

May 27th: NO SCHOOL
May 29th: JOG-A-THON

Exciting things are happening at
Evergreen. The District recently
shared that Evergreen will be
receiving some needed upgrades
to our gym. These improvements
will be starting in the coming days.
I am thrilled that needed seismic
issues will be addressed, along
with new restrooms closer to the
blacktop. 
As warmer weather approaches,
we would really like to see our
lost and found disappear. We will
be having students walk by our
lost and found next week,
however, parents are welcome to
drop by and look through these
boxes for lost items. 
I also want to take this opportunity
to remind families that our last
Title Family Engagement Night will
be this Thursday, May 2nd.
Evergreen will be hosting a
multicultural night. We look
forward to seeing you there.

Principal Jenny Jones

*****Watch Parent Square this month.
We have a lot going on. 

This week, Family Multicultural Night.
Next week, Spring Carnival.

BOGO Book Fair the week of May 20th.
Jog-A-Thon fundraiser Packet should be

coming home soon.
4th grade will be visiting Lorna Byrne

on May 28th.
Our Dental Van will be visiting multiple

days as well.

Silliness from the Desk of Mrs. Jones

Why did the flower crash his bicycle? 
He lost control of the petals.


